NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

UC BERKELEY POLICE REVIEW BOARD

Tuesday, November 16, 2010, 6:00p.m. 

The UC Berkeley Police Review Board is holding its annual public meeting on Tuesday, November 16, 2010 at 6:00p.m. in 60 Barrows Hall on the UC Berkeley campus.

The Police Review Board (PRB) is the campus’ official monitor of the civilian complaint process for the University of California, Berkeley Police Department (UCPD).  It is made up of campus community members, including faculty, staff and students.  
Before the public meeting on November 16, the Board will post a draft of its annual report on the PRB website: http://administration.berkeley.edu/prb/PoliceReview.htm.  At the meeting, there will be an opportunity for interested individuals and organizations to comment on, or ask questions about the work of the PRB and UCPD.   After the meeting, the Board’s final Annual Report for 2009-2010, reflecting input from the public meeting, will be posted to the PRB web address. 
If you have any questions about the Report or the public meeting, please contact the Board either through PRB staff assistant Rita Gardner (rgardner@berkeley.edu) or through the Board’s Chair, Professor Wayne Brazil (wbrazil@law.berkeley.edu.)
Police Review Board Voting Membership 2010-2011:
Wayne Brazil, Chair and Professor of Law – Academic Personnel
Nilima Bhatia, Staff Representative and Human Resources Manager

Michael G. Harris, Faculty Representative and Professor Emeritus of Optometry

Omar Kunbargi, ASUC Representative

Munira Lokhandwala, Graduate Assembly Representative

Ronald Nelson, Retired Police Officer Representative

William Oldham, Faculty Representative and Professor of Electrical Engineering & Computer Sciences

Fran Packard, Community Representative

Departmental Representative
Captain Margo Bennett, UC Police Department
Staff Assistant to the Board

Rita Gardner, Executive Assistant to VC Administration
